
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

BUDGET & FINANCE 

 

Budget requests are due by Sunday, October 21st.  Your committee 

and ministry request should be placed in the Budget and Finance 

Committee’s mailbox, in the Church office. 

 

W.M.U. COUNCIL MEETING  

 

W.M.U. Leaders, I hope you have set aside tomorrow morning, October 

1, at 10am, to help W.M.U. plan the upcoming years mission work.  

See you there….Linda Breaks 

 

SUNDAY, OCTOBER 7, 2018 

 

Rev. Ryan Goude will be our guest speaker.  He will deliver the       

Message and an update on their BCM ministry at VCU.  Karin Goude 

will provide special music on that day as well. 

 

ALMA HUNT OFFERING FOR VIRGINIA MISSIONS:  Be Love! 

 

The goal for the Alma Hunt offering for our church is $1,500.00.  

When you give to this offering you are working with other Virginia    

Baptists to BE LOVE as they share the love of Christ. 

 
 

W.M.U. ANNUAL SALAD SUPPER 
 

W.M.U. invites all ladies to join us for our Annual Salad Supper on  

Tuesday, October 16 at 6:00pm.  Please sign up in the Narthex if you 

plan to attend. 

 

BREAD FOR WORLD HUNGER 

 

Gloucester Point Baptist Church W.M.U. ladies will be baking bread for 

“World Hunger” on October 20th and we will be taking orders today 

and  next Sunday, October 7th.  All 100% of the raised money will go 

toward the World Hunger offering, with all supplies being donated by 

the Ladies of the W.M.U. 
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ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Wednesday Night Team Kid 
 

GPBC now offers three Team Kid classes for different age groups! 
 

Team Kids is every Wednesday night from 6:30-7:30 pm. It's a time of 

bible study, games and fun! 
 

Preschool Team Kid Ages 4 yr.- Kindergarten (Teacher: Paige Belvin) 

Children's 1 Team Kid Ages 1st Grade- 3rd Grade (Teacher: Connie 

Stewart) 

Children's 2 Team Kid Ages 4th & 5th Grade (Teacher: Emma Crawford) 
 

 

 

2018 Winterfest at Liberty University 
 

December 30th, 2018- January 1st, 2019 
 

The deadline to sign up and payment is September 26th! 
 

The youth group will be attending Winterfest at Liberty University and 

lodging at Eagle Eyrie. They will attend 2 nights of concerts and ring in 

the New Year. The cost is $50.00 per youth.  They will also need money 

for (2) lunches, (2) Dinners and (1) Breakfast. 
 

Please see Paige Belvin if you have questions! 

 

 

 

Christmas Gifts for Homeless Needed!! 

 

The W.M.U. would like to share God’s love and the hope of Jesus with 

the homeless in our county.  We will be making bags to give each     

person in our GUEST shelter at Christmas.  Would you please bring in 

new socks, winter scarves, hats, gloves, candy, personal items or 

Walmart gift cards to share with these hurting souls?  Place items in 

the box under the W.M.U. board by 10/31.  Thank you for your         

generosity and all the ways you help to grow the Kingdom!!!  God bless 

you as you continue to seek, serve and share Him!  If you have       

questions, see Sharon Warren. 
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